Policy on Programme Development Delivery and Review
The College’s mission statement aims for the “provision of a quality teaching and assessment service” and for “examination success”
To achieve these aims, the College is committed to the development of programmes that meet identified needs and to develop such programmes in conjunction with relevant stakeholders.
The College will ensure that staff are trained and experienced, to an appropriate level, for the programme being taught and that programmes will include a Work Experience element, where appropriate.
The management of the College are committed to the ongoing review and assessment of all programmes being offered and are conscious of the need to involve both providers and learners in this process.
The management of the College ensures that all programmes offered are properly approved prior to public offering. Management are conscious of and open to the need to update, adjust and redevelop programmes where the needs of stakeholders change.
